
 
 

 
 
 
         
                                       

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Introduction… March 
began pleasantly, but 
ended unpleasantly as 
we were again in 
quarantine and once 
again having online 
lessons. I am looking 
forward to a time when 
we don’t have to worry 
about such things and 
can remain in school for 
in-person learning. 
 
In English Language,  
we completed learning 
all of the letters of the 
English alphabet. We 
also continued to work 
on learning sight words; 
some students 
progressed to the next 
level of sight words! 
When we return to the 
classroom, we will 
progress monitor again 
to see how students are 
progressing on their 
sight words. In April, we 
will be learning about 
poetry and writing 
simple poems. 
 

In Mathematics, we 
continued to work on 
our addition skills, 
graphing, recognizing 
2-D and 3-D shapes, 
and continuing 
patterns.  
 
In Social Studies, we 
learned about the parts 
of our bodies and had 
fun playing Simon Says 
to practice identifying 
body parts. 
 
In Science, we learned 
about the three states 
of matter: liquid, solid, 
and gas. We made 
ooblek, a non-
newtonian fluid. If you 
would like to make 
ooblek at home, here is 
a website that shows 
you how, 
https://www.instructabl
es.com/Oobleck/. You 
can also watch some 
videos about ooblek 
here: 
https://youtu.be/RIUEZ3
AhrVE, 

https://youtu.be/69Z-
v8LNy3I.  
 
In Art, we made 
leprechaun hats for St. 
Patrick’s Day. We again 
used Art for Kids Hub on 
youtube for fun 
drawing activities: 
https://www.youtube.c
om/user/ArtforKidsHub. 
We also did an activity 
called Scribble Art. 

Happy March!  
   
Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

12 April 2021 online 
parent meeting 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

 
 


